Sonat Raton L.L.C.
P.O.Box 190
Raton, New Mexico 87740

January 28, 2000

Roy Johnson

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
2040 S. Pacheco

Santa Fe, NM 87505
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Re: VPR’A’-15 Recompletion

Dear Roy:

Previous C-103 forms were submitted dated 1/10/00, for the recompletion of the
VPR’C’-15. Those C-103’s were in error. The surface location was entered incorrectly

on the previous copies.

Please find attached the corrected copies. We apologize for the inconvenience.

Respectfully,
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Don Lankford
Petroleum Engineer



